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 200 Dunkeld Road  
 Perth PH1 3AQ 
David Halldearn  
Director, BETTA and Europe  
Office of Gas and Electricity Markets  
9 Millbank  
London   
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 3 August, 2004 
 
 
Dear David, 
 
Licence conditions relating to the Fuel Security Code etc under BETTA 
 
I am writing to confirm that we agree with Ofgem’s revised proposals regarding 
licence conditions relating to the Fuel Security Code in England & Wales and the 
directions issued under sections 34 and 35 of the Electricity Act. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rob McDonald  
Director of Regulation 


